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Summer Term -Year 6 

Maths 

 

This will be set every 

Monday and paper copies 

are made available every 

week. 

This will include spellings 

and mymaths. Reading 

books will be sent home 

but please ask if you are 

not seeing these at home. 

Passwords will be in the 

front of children’s diary.  

In mathematics, we will be focusing statistics and shape.  

  

In the build-up to the SATS we will have a large focus on 

mathematics in preparation for the Year 6 Arithmetic 

paper. Wherever possible, please encourage pupils to 

review this work at home. Revision guides have been made 

available.  

In RE, pupils will be 

learning about Christianity 

and exploring how we can 

make the world a better 

place. Children will 

articulate their own 

responses to the idea of the 

importance of love and 

service in the world today.  

This term, the children’s 

challenge pack is “Let us 

entertain you”. 

 

We will explore key periods 

through time and find out how 

theatre has change over time.  

 

We will be learning all about play 

scripts and challenging ourselves 

by creating and taking part in our 

own end of year performance.  

 

DT 
 

 

We are Reading…. 

A Monster Calls and 

exploring a variety of 

playscripts. 

Welcome to the Summer term! A massive 

welcome back to all of our children, 

parents and carers in Year 6. We hope 

you had a restful Easter break and we are 

looking forward to challenging each 

other and really getting stuck into this 

term. Year 6 pupils have come back with 

a mature and focused attitude to their 

learning.  

 

  Homework 

In English, children will be learning about a variety of 

different fiction and non-fiction.  

They will also be exploring our class text ‘A Monster 

Calls’. We will also be learning about playscripts through 

a variety of reading and writing activities.  

     R.E P.E 

NICER 

Our PE days this term 

are Monday and 

Tuesday. Please ensure 

PE kit is in school every 

day and that it is clearly 

labelled.  Earrings need 

to be taken out or 

covered up. Hair is to be 

tied up or a hair tie 

needs to be brought in. 

Dates. 

Teacher’s Message 

Monday 6th May – Bank 

Holiday Monday – school 

closed 

 

Monday 13th-Thursday 16th 

May – SATs week 

 

Monday 24th May – INSET day 

– school closed 

 

Monday 22nd July – INSET day 

– school closed 

 

End of term - Friday 19th July 

 

Further dates concerning the 

end of the school year will be 

sent out in a separate letter 

next half term. 

Please keep an eye out for 

letters from your child’s 

secondary school about 

transition dates. 

English 


